
Auditions for Disney’s Little Mermaid. Open to students currently in Years 9, 10, 11 and 12 

Friday 23 June, Monday 26th June, Tuesday 27th June and Wednesday 28th June 2023 

We are thrilled that our major school production for November 2023 will be the joyously 

uplifting Disney’s The Little Mermaid.  

With a host of great characters such as Ariel, Eric, Flounder, Scuttle, Sebastian, Ursula (with 

Flotsam and Jetsam), King Triton, Grimsby, six Mermaid Sisters, Chef Louis and an ensemble 

of sailors, sea creatures, gulls, maids, chefs and princesses, there are roles for a large cast 

supported by a full show band.  

Auditions for students currently in 10 will take place on Friday 23 June to allow for those 

going on language trips. All other students in Years 9, 10, 11 and 12 are welcome to audition 

on either Monday 26th June, Tuesday 27th June or Wednesday 28th June 2023. These are 

open auditions from 3.45 in room Mu2 in the Music Department.  

Singers:  

If you want to be considered for a lead role (male or female), please be ready to sing: 

EITHER - “Poor unfortunate souls” (lower register) Poor Unfortunate Souls - The Little 

Mermaid (1989 film) | Karaoke Version | KaraFun - YouTube up to 1.50 

OR – “Part of your world” (higher register) The Little Mermaid - Part of Your World (Karaoke 

Piano) - YouTube up to 2.08 

OR – “Her voice” (male solo from the show) Her Voice - Instrumental (with lyrics) - YouTube 

If you want to be considered for the chorus, please be ready to sing any song of your choice 

from Disney’s Little Mermaid 

 

Dancers: Tuesday 27th June, Dance studio 3.50pm 

Please wear suitable clothing and be ready to follow a short dance routine under guidance 

in the dance studio. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yhE5mupTt8k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yhE5mupTt8k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ulZpJst2b_Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ulZpJst2b_Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I0sEc2pqMuE

